
 

12th January 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

We shall be having a weekly Rugby session with Ms Parker, who currently plays for the Welsh 

ladies. Could you please ensure that your child has their full PE kit in school, including trainers, 

jogging bottoms and additional jumpers?  

This Week: 

  

We have been playing some practical games to help us understand the concept of division. From 

this, the children were able to apply their understanding to solving their problems in class. 

   

Despite the cold, the children loved their rugby practise.  

   


